

From: Sent:	Surveillance Camera Commissioner <scc@sccommissioner.gsi.gov.uk> 05 January 2017 13:01</scc@sccommissioner.gsi.gov.uk>
То:	
Subject:	

Dear Advisory Council Members

This is a reminder that the next Advisory Council will take place on Monday 30th January 2017. An Agenda and papers will be sent out to you next week. So that I am able to advise reception of your attendance, If you have not yet advised if you will be attending or not please can you do so by either replying to this email or to the scheduler that was sent out previously.

A light lunch will be provided please let me know if you have any dietary requirements.

Kind Regards

Anne Perryman-McDonald | Project Officer | Surveillance Camera Commissioner | Home Office Science | Home Office, 1st Floor Peel (NW), 2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF | TEL: 0207 035 8932 | Email: mailto:anne.perryman-mcdonald@SCCommissioner.gsi.gov.uk



<u>Surveillance Camera Commissioner Website</u> <u>Surveillance Camera Commissioner Blog</u>

Twitter: @Surcamcom

Visitors to the Home Office will be required to provide photographic evidence of identity (passport or other government department ID) Please allow enough time to get through security checks.

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please return it to the address it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system.
This email message has been swept for computer viruses.

This email has been received from an external party and

has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

